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The Kooyonga Golf Club is committed to designing golf clinics that foster the enjoyment and appreciation of the 

game of golf.   Kooyonga runs a golf program for juniors on Sunday mornings during each school term.  Any 

person under the age of 18 years is invited to attend the junior golf clinics at Kooyonga.  Commencing on 

26 July 2015 there will be three sessions run on each Sunday morning during the third school term.  The first 

session (8.30am to 9.15am) is for juniors aged 4-6 years, the second session (9.15am to 10.15am) is for 

juniors aged 7-9 years and the third session (10.15am to 11.15am) is for juniors aged 10 or older.  Each session 

will include 15 minutes of stretching, development of motor skills and short game activities and at least 30 

minutes of the session will focus on skill development with all sessions incorporating fun games along with 

challenging activities. The fee for Term 3, 2015 is $70 per child (for a non Kooyonga Junior Member).  Please 

note that places in the clinics are limited.  

 

The golf clinics at Kooyonga Golf Club incorporate the MYGolf program philosophy which provides 

a structure to give juniors the knowledge and confidence to enjoy the game of golf on the course.  

The program consists of three levels: Rookie - Try Golf, Star - Learn the Skill and Master - Prepare 

to Play.  The 'Rookie' level introduces juniors to the core fundamentals of golf through fun 

activities which are repeated on a regular basis.  The 'Star' level focuses on developing the different skills of golf 

and the 'Master' level focuses on relating the skills to the golf course.  Each junior will be provided with tasks and 

activities based on their needs and ability. 

 

Juniors who wish to progress their skills and involvement in golf will be provided with opportunities to do so at 

the Club through additional clinics and on course activities.  If you would like to find out more about junior golf 

at Kooyonga please contact the Kooyonga Golf Club office by telephone (08) 8352 5444 or email 

susie@kooyongagolf.com.au. 

 

Please note that junior clinic participants and caregivers are expected to behave and dress in a manner which 

will maintain the standards and traditions of the Kooyonga Golf Club.  There must be compliance with off course 

etiquette and dress standards: denim jeans, track pants and shirts with no collars are not permitted.  Golf shoes 

with soft sprigs must be worn on the course and on the putting green (if golf shoes are not available sneakers 

are acceptable).  Junior golfers are encouraged to bring a hat, sunscreen and a water bottle as well as to wear 

sun protective clothing to the golf clinics.  Non-member caregivers are not permitted to practice before, during 

or after the clinics and children not participating in the clinics must be supervised.   

 

The Kooyonga Golf Club supports a child safe environment and parents are welcome to view the Club’s Child 

Protection Policy on the Kooyonga Golf Club website or by requesting a copy from the office. 

 

To participate in the 2015 Term 3 junior golf clinics at Kooyonga, please return the enrolment form together 

with your payment prior to Sunday 26 July 2015.   If you have any questions or would like siblings to attend the 

same clinic, please contact me to discuss.  I look forward to seeing you at the junior golf clinics.   

 

Susie Mathews 

Golf Operations Manager 


